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In this Newsletter:

● Paula’s Panui

● Updated Junior Playground

● School Gala 

● Opportunity to go to Hurricanes Game

● Final push for our bricks!

● Before School Care at GTS / School Notices

● Advertising / Community notices



Welcome back to the new school year.  It has been a 

great start to the year and we hope everyone enjoyed 

their summer break.  

As you know, we tried out our parent-student-teacher 

meetings in the first two days of this week and we were 

really pleased with the turn out and the chance to catch 

up with everyone before classes start.  If you were 

unable to attend this week, please contact your 

classroom teacher to arrange a time.

We would appreciate your feedback on the meetings so I 

have attached a quick survey to gauge your initial 

thoughts.

Paula’s Panui As well as the updated playground equipment which 

you will see in the next part of the newsletter, you will 

hopefully have noticed 2 new drinking fountains!  

These have drink bottle filling taps as well so students 

can fill up their drink bottles throughout the day. 

We welcome our new students and their families to 

Greytown School - we hope you will enjoy your time 

with us.  We had 18 new students start with us this 

week.

Team Names:  With only 3 names we are using Junior 

(year 0-3), Middle (year 4-6) and Senior (year 

7-8).  These groups have been set up on Skool Loop.  

The password is the same as the name of the group - 

including capital letters.

Ngā Mihi, Paula Weston Tumuaki/Principal

https://forms.gle/SRmFJuJhxiWY6rG96


We have reached an exciting phase of the playground - the installation!  A huge thank you to the team 

of parents and helpers who got us over the line to open it up on the first day of school.  Special thanks 

to Fulton Hogan and most importantly Siteworx Landscape Supplies on Kemptons Line in Greytown,

Playground Development



SAVE THE DATE

Greytown 
School Gala
Saturday 6th April 

We are starting to form our team for the school 

gala.  Our hope is to be able to make our gala so 

successful that we don’t need to do much else for 

fundraising this year!  To do that, we need help 

and lots of it!

We don’t want you to feel overwhelmed by the 

prospect of it so we have come up with a short 

survey that gives you some ideas of the sort of 

help that we need and hopefully everyone will see 

something that they will be able to contribute to.

Please fill in our survey

https://forms.gle/NHjANp6cEtaAqjZt6


Hurricanes Game
To all Families of Greytown School, Smallfields Events is 

happy to invite parents and pupils to watch the Hurricanes 

and  Moana Pasifika on Friday, February 16, at the New 

Zealand Campus of Innovation and Sport (NZCIS) in 

Upper Hutt, in their final pre-season hit out ahead of their 

2024 DHL Super Rugby Pacific campaign.

The game, which is scheduled for a 2.30pm kick-off, will 

be a historic moment for NZCIS (where the Hurricanes are 

based) as it will be the first time the high-performance 

facility has hosted a Super Rugby Pacific pre-season 

match.

We’re really looking forward to this day, watch some 

amazing rugby, meet the players, and enjoy the Hurricanes 

environment.



Buy a Brick

NOTE:
Last orders in by
Friday 9th Feb



Monday - Friday
7:30am - 8:30am

On school grounds
$10 a day per student

Includes: Toast and Spreads

To book in your child/children please 
contact:

Kath McShane
021 2107198 / kmcshane@greytown.school.nz

Margo Morgan
027 7390090 / mmorgan@greytown.school.nz

Before School Care
(Term Time)

School Notices
Hot Lunch options 

We have hot lunch orders 
available: 

Wednesdays & Fridays 
Combination Fried Rice / Chow 

Mein 
$5.00 cash - Small 
$6.00 cash - Large 

Order from the office in the 
morning 

Thursdays 
Pita Pit 

Order online 
www.lunchonline.co.nz

Reminders 
Stationery

We still have stationery 
available to purchase in the 

office

Contact Details
Please inform the office if 

your contact details need to be 
updated

Medication/Inhalers
Please bring any inhalers or 
medication for your child into 

the office if needed

School Contact 
Information 

Phone: 06 304 9007
Email: office@greytown.school.nz
Website: www.greytown.school.nz
Bank Acc: 03 0609 0124353 00
Absences: Through Skool Loop 

mailto:kmcshane@greytown.school.nz
mailto:office@greytown.school.nz
http://www.greytown.school.nz


Community Notices



Community Notices

Caitlin Morris is a professional string tutor in the Wairarapa. She has been teaching string instruments 
for over 3 years in this region. Caitlin has a Bachelor of Music in Classical Performance and 
Composition, along with a Masters Degree in Fine Arts. Caitlin has put many string students through 
Trinity and ABRSM examinations, in which all have received either merit or distinction grades. Caitlin 
has a passion for bringing her specialist skill to Wairarapa students and is accepting enrolments for 
2024. 
 
Violin, Cello, Viola and Double Bass Lessons Available
 
To enquire please email or call Caitlin directly
Email: cello.unlocked@gmail.com
PH: 022 642 5244
 
Students/ Parents can also enrol immediately by filling out my online enrolment form:
 
https://forms.gle/X1Bh3b4ZFwpNoWnK8

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__auv56.r.sp1-2Dbrevo.net_mk_cl_f_sh_6rqJfgq8dINmNpbl11FtIAZ60pS_nZ-2DMclHLtkUq&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=8rYunMcNZ9Aq7k7ENp6AzAyZpjtNmVsiMrFlzZrtOCU&m=-ceKLKAlsmVg7qaLG816M7MJHlMIo1v_d2GxjbHP17VdjHnXS1WcLWiSrKzziAS_&s=E5A1RMGXYvAoVw9DhRMYGPo74Cm5GT2K-MvF_wfin2g&e=

